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Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 

Dates for 
September 
 
27th  Year R - Phonics Workshop 9am  
  (see letter) 
28th   MacMillan Coffee Morning 
29th  INSET DAY - School Closed 

October 
W/c 2nd  Year 6 Bikeablility 
5th  School Photographs 
w/c 9th The Learning Conferences 
20th   Last day of Term 1 
30th   INSET DAY - School Closed 
31st   First Day of Term 2 

Headteacher’s Blog 
The term is now in full 

swing and our Reception 
children have enjoyed their first full week at 
school. They’ve all settled so quickly and we’re 
very proud of them—we know how tired they 
are and hope they enjoy a restful weekend! 

I have had my first meeting with the Year 6 
Ambassadors this week, who are keen to take 
on additional responsibilities around the 

school.  

One of the things they would like to do is some 
fundraising across the year for a chosen     
charity. This year we have chosen the Heart of 
Kent Hospice, a charity close to our hearts.  
Sadly, we lost one of our dear colleagues,     

Karen Ruler, in July. Karen had been a much 
loved and well respected TA in our school for 
15 years, up until 2015. She finally lost her very 

brave 10 year fight with cancer in the Summer, 
having spent her final days in the hospice. We 
won’t be constantly asking you for money, but 
hope you can spare a little on the odd occasion 
for this worthwhile cause. 

Last academic year’s provisional results have 
been published and we’re delighted to be 
above other school’s nationally in almost every 

subject in every Key Stage! Please check out 
our website for more details. 

Children, please bring a     

silver coin as your donation 

to this good cause. 
 

Thursday 28th September  
8.50-9.30am  Parents are invited to the Small Hall to 

take part in the coffee morning.  
 

Year 5 are excited to be your waiters and waitresses! 

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Everest, Mrs Waters, 

Ms Morgan and Mrs James  
 

If you would like to, The Text 2 Donate £5 straight to      

Macmillan code is: BUN FPY2 on 70550 

All payments made to the school 
office MUST be in an envelope 
clearly marked with the child’s 
name and what the payment is 
for.  

The office are unable to accept 
loose cash and will ask you to re-
turn with a named envelope.  Any 
change will be sent home with 
the child at the end of the day. 

We have a red post-box in the 
front lobby for you to use too! 

 
 

School Photographs 
Thursday 5th October 

Please could all children wear a clean West 
Borough jumper or cardigan.  Thank you. 
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